
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
Pursuant to Art 4(1) of the Regulation on the Terms and Conditions for Conducting Environmental Impact 

Assessment ("the EIA Regulation") (last amended in SG# 62 of 05.08.2022, this is to announce a proposed 
investment project for Mining and Processing of Ore from Chelopech-North Deposit. 

 
Location:  
 

The Chelopech-North deposit is situated west, north-west from the boundaries of Chelopech village, Sofia 
District. 

The project will involve underground mining only and will have no impact on land on the surface. 

The mined ore will be processed in the existing facilities of DPMC EAD, Chelopech village.  

 
 

Detailed information about the investment proposal is available at the Information Center of Dundee Precious 
Metals Chelopech EAD, main office building, Tuesdays and Thursdays from 8:30 A.M. to 4:30 P.M.  

 
Contact person: Ivan Ivanov, mobile: 0887 34 46 64, e-mail: Ivan.T.Ivanov@Dundeeprecious.com  

 
Positions and statements in writing can be sent to the Company’s address in Chelopech, ZIP 2087, and to 

REWI-Sofia at 136 Tsar Boris III Blvd., floor 10, POB 332, e-mail: riosv@riew-sofia.org        
 
 
 

Director, SBD 
Konstantina Gradeva-Vasileva 
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